
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 2nd March 2021 

Dear parents and children of Stag Class, 
 
I would like to introduce you to Mr Scriven.  Mr Scriven has been teaching the children in Stag class 
for a little while now and will continue next week.  
 
This is what the children think about him … 
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Hi,  

My name is Mr Scriven. I have been a teacher for 8 years now and, after leaving a school in 
Sunderland where I taught Year 6, I am now working as a supply teacher. One of the best parts about 

being a supply teacher is that I get to go to lots of different schools and work with lots of different 

children. I have particularly enjoyed this over the past couple of weeks that I have been at 

Edmondsley Primary School. I am very much looking forward to teaching a full class of children again 

though and meeting you all, on Monday: I am sure that you are looking forward to coming back to 

school as well, as we begin the return to normal life. I know that the children who have been in class 

are excited to see you too!  

See you soon,  
Mr Scriven 
 
 
Please take care everyone and see you soon.  
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs Angela Rees 
Head Teacher 
 
 

 

 

 

 


